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TO: Senate Committee on Education 
FROM: McKenzie Falotico, Office Manager of North Clackamas Christian School 
RE: Statement Opposing SB 409 
 
I ask you to vote in opposition of this bill, as it directly and unfairly targets private school 
employees.  
 
In addition, it is not necessary as the issues addressed in this bill are already covered 
under SB 155, passed in 2019. 
 
SB 409 is unfair to private schools and is not needed.  
 


